
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 15th September 

Dear Parents, 

 

It has been an eventful week with the flood in our Year 

3 classroom. Thankfully the burst pipe is now repaired 

and Year 3 have a temporary classroom established in 

the hall. Once their classroom has dried out we will fit  

new carpet and they can return to their room.  

Year 6 should have a great trip to Clonter Opera next 

Monday. I visited the opera for the first time over the 

summer; what an amazing venue, right on our doorstep.  I 

know that the children will have a wonderful experience 

of performance and set design. 

Please do remember to check our website: 

http://www.breretonprimaryschool.org.uk/ 

It has regular blogs on from your child’s teacher,  

photographs and important information, reminders, ideas 

for homework, help with phonics and much, much more. 

 

Communication 

 

Apologies for the teething problems we seem to be  

having with the School Spider communication system. 

We have been having lots of conversations with the team 

at School Spider and early next week we will be  

attempting to solve all the problems. We will  

communicate with you once the changes have been made 

but it hopefully won’t change any of your 

log in details but will allow Mrs Sant to be 

much more flexible with being able to 

add/change your accounts so that it suits 

all of you individually. Thank you for your 

patience. 

Remember to log in and stay logged in if 

you have a smartphone! 

 

 

Parking 

Please be mindful of our neighbours at school when  

parking your car to drop off and collect your child. 

Please do not block driveways. Also 

please, please, please do not walk 

through the car park, either with or 

without your child/children. Use the 

footpath and follow the feet. It is for 

your own and your child’s safety. 

 

 

School Meals 

Reception, Year One and Year Two will continue to  

receive free school meals under the governments  

universal free school meal scheme. The school meals will 

remain at £2.30 per day for Year 3, 4, 5, and 6. Please 

ensure that ALL meals are paid for in advance. You can 

pay for school meals using the Cheshire East e-payments 

system or by cash or cheque to the school office. Please 

ensure any money is sent into school in an envelope  

clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 

 

 

Key Dates 

 

Clonter Opera Visit Year 6 - Monday 18th September 

Individual Photographs - Monday 25th September 

Phonics Meeting for Reception - Monday 25th  

September  

Bikeability Year 6 - Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th 

September 

Reception 2018 Open Morning - Wednesday 4th October 

Harvest Service - Friday 6th October 

Parent Consultations - Week Commencing Monday 23rd 

October 

  

  

 

 

 

Today we celebrate the resilience of our 

Year 3 pupils who have quickly settled into 

their temporary classroom. 

 

We also celebrate their teacher Mrs  

Saunders who has accepted this change with 

a smile. 

 

Thank you!  

 

We hope your ‘camp out’ will be of short  

duration. 

 


